
Following the discovery of the airfield in Plummers Plain we have had several Parishioners share their 
knowledge of the airfield. I have included below a report of a downed Heinkel 111, a medium 
Luftwaffe bomber. The ‘baby in the pram’ who was narrowly missed by the aircraft was Jean Black. 

Jean is seen standing next to the monument overlooking the airfield. For those interested the plaque 
is mounted behing Dockers Cottages on the bridlepath. The commemeration overlooks the airstrip 
behind. Thanks to Jean black for sharing this information. 

 

 

 

Jean Black standing next to the monument 



 

 

A Heinkel 111 

 

 


